Wednesday 13th December

Good afternoon.

It has become very clear that for a significant number of pupils that the standard of school uniform has deteriorated recently.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Can I please remind you that our school uniform is:

 White shirt / School Tie with Black trousers / skirt.

Jeans, leggings and tracksuit bottoms are NOT school uniform.

We understand that this can be a difficult time of year and we do offer a uniform service in school to support families with this. Please contact us if you require access to this service.

When we return from the Christmas holidays we will be having a strong focus on school uniform alongside timekeeping and attendance and therefore your support with this matter is greatly received.

Thanks.
Calum Johnston

